
I request that you vote no on the SB 1530. This will hurt everyone in Oregon. It will create more 
homeless people because people will not be able to afford their homes, electricity, fuel for there 
vehicles to get back and forth to work. Voting yes will shut down farms. Which produce food that people 
need to eat. You will shut down logging that is needed for building houses, making toilet paper, writing 
paper, furniture and lots and lots of other items you use everyday. You will shut down fishing, which is 
used for food.  
 
Think about this also please, it says that it would phase this bill to Portland metro first the west of the 
cascades then the rest. And this is to help rural people. What about those of us who live in rural Lincoln 
County, or Benton County or Linn County. Most of us have to drive to larger cities to work buy groceries 
and buy fuel for our vehicles. You are not helping us, you are going to bankrupt all of us, keep us from 
eating, keep us from working. You are not only going to do this to all rural living adults but also to 
children and animals. You have no right to make people starve just because you want more money that 
isn't even going to help the whole climate change. We are so low on emissions now you will kill people 
by staring them because you took away there jobs, houses, and life-do remember you are doing this to 
kids as well. 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 
 


